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Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
Request ID: REQ07893 
 
Thank you for your recent request for information. Your request has been considered 
under the above Act.  
 
You have requested the following information:  
 
Domestic abuse services 
 
1. What services do you commission for survivors of domestic abuse (adults and 

children)? 
 
Coventry City Council commissions a range of domestic abuse services including 
services for victims, children affected by domestic abuse and perpetrators. This 
information is already publicly available via the following link:  
 
https://www.coventry.gov.uk/info/190/health_and_wellbeing/3283/public_health_services 
 
We therefore do not have to disclose this information as per Section 21 of the Act.   
 
a. When did the current contract for this commissioned service start, and what is 

its duration? (Month/Year) 
 
Contracts commenced 1/7/19 for an initial duration of 5 years with two 2-year options to 
extend. Further information is already publicly available via the Council’s contracts 
register following link:  
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https://www.coventry.gov.uk/contractsregister 
 
We therefore do not have to disclose this information as per Section 21 of the Act.   
 
b. When will this commissioned service be re-tendered? (Month/Year) 
 
Not known, decision has not yet been taken. 
 
c. What is the total monetary value of the contract for this commissioned service? 
 
d. Which organisation currently holds this contract? 
 
In response to c and d, information is already publicly available via the Council’s 
contracts register following link:  
 
https://www.coventry.gov.uk/contractsregister 
 
We therefore do not have to disclose this information as per Section 21 of the Act.   
 
2. Looking at your total current commissioned spend on domestic abuse 
provision, it is currently higher or lower or the same as when you last 
commissioned domestic abuse provision, and if higher or lower, by how much? 
 
Lower by £57,000.  
 
3. Does your local authority fund any domestic abuse services outside of a 
commissioning process? If so, please list them here:  
 
What non-commissioned services do you fund for survivors of domestic abuse 
(adults and children)? 
 
Funding amount (per financial year) 
 
How do you fund this service? 
 
Which organisation receives this funding? 
 
N/A 
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The supply of information in response to a freedom of information request does not 
confer an automatic right to re-use the information. You can use any information supplied 
for the purposes of private study and non-commercial research without requiring further 
permission.  Similarly, information supplied can also be re-used for the purposes of news 
reporting.  An exception to this is photographs. Please contact us if you wish to use the 
information for any other purpose. 
 
Should you wish to make any further requests for information, you may find what you are 
looking for is already published on the Council’s web site and in particular its FOI/EIR 
Disclosure log, Council's Publication Scheme, Open Data and Facts about Coventry. 
 
If you are unhappy with the handling of your request, you can ask us to review our 
response. Requests for reviews should be submitted within 40 days of the date of receipt 
of our response to your original request – email: infogov@coventry.gov.uk  
 
If you are unhappy with the outcome of our review, you can write to the Information 
Commissioner, who can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe 
House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF or email casework@ico.org.uk.  
 
Please remember to quote the reference number above in your response.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Liz Gaulton 
Director of Public Health & Wellbeing 
 
 


